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For More Information, please
visit these helpful sites!

https://www.nami.org/Your-
Journey/Identity-and-Cultural-

Dimensions/Indigenous/Suicide-
Prevention-in-Indigenous-

Communities/ 

https://sprc.org/about-
suicide/scope-of-the-

problem/racial-and-ethnic-
disparities/american-indian-and-

alaska-native-populations/

In the United States from the years 2000-2018 suicide rates have
increased 37% with more recent data indicating a peak of these rates
in the year 2022. This epidemic has disproportionately targeted our
Indigenous communities with overall suicide rates for Indigenous
people being almost double that of those experienced by other ethnic
groups within the United States. Indigenous youth are at the greatest
risk as our Indigenous youth aged 10-24 experience the highest rates
of suicide across all other demographic groups. This has resulted in
suicide being the second leading cause of death among our youth
aged 8-24. These rates are in part due to the increased risk that comes
from overall health issues, intergenerational trauma, poverty,
unemployment, homelessness, lack of knowledge within communities,
among other factors.
Our community can fight back:

Watch for warning signs - these signs can include increased
substances use, changes in mood, or acknowledgement of
thoughts on suicide among others.
Know when and how to get involved - simply asking a person
phrases such as “Are you ok?” or “Are you thinking about suicide?”
can be crucial in getting a member of our community the support
that they need.
Build community support - involve our youth in significant cultural
traditions to help establish a greater sense of belonging and unity
within our community.
Encourage community leaders to get involved - community leaders
can play a crucial role by publicly emphasizing the message that if
you are not ok or are thinking about suicide it is ok to talk to family,
friends, Elders, or leaders in our community and that asking for
help is a sign of strength.

For more information or help the National Native Children's Trauma
Center, StrongHearts Native Helpline, and Zero Suicide are good
places to start. For more immediate help please call or text 988 or
chat online at 988lifeline.org.

https://youtu.be/MW2JH5--KII?si=llAA3f7oRd55XP2A


Upcoming Events

FOR MORE INFO VISIT: 
https://senecanativeconnections.org/

Watch for
warning signs:

The warning signs associated
with suicide are varied and can
include the following behaviors.

Talking about or making
plans for suicide
Expressing hopelessness
about the future
Displaying severe
emotional pain or distress
Withdrawal from social
situations and family
Changes in sleep
Anger and hostility that is
out of character or
context
Increased agitation or
irritability

https://senecanativeconnections.org/

